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ATTENTION VISITORS! 
 

We currently have several residents ill with respiratory symptoms. 
To protect our residents’ health and the health of others, including yours,  

VISITOR ACCESS IS LIMITED THROUGHOUT THE FACILITY. 
 

Please check in at the front desk. 
Wash your hands as you enter and exit the facility. 
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